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       Wear Your Green Scarf Week!!!!
Next week, Feb. 23-27 is a week of activities in all cegeps around the province to show the government that we support our negotiators and our sectorial demands. At Vanier, it will be GREEN SCARF WEEK and we invite all teachers to drop by C101 on Monday and pick up a green scarf to wear all week. Each day you will receive information on one part of our demands, and if we discuss these with our friends and colleagues, we can help to spread the word about how justified they are when we are outside Vanier, talking to friends and family.
This Thursday, Association Council will be brainstorming events for the rest of the semester to support our negotiations and we will send further information after the meeting.  So far, we have planned these events: 
On Tuesday, we will have a SOUP DAY in the VCTA office from noon - 2pm.and you are all invited to come and have a cup of home-made soup while exchanging ideas with your colleagues. 
On Thursday, Feb. 26, we will set-up information tables in the Metro area (between Jake’s and the cafeteria) and have various other activities between 10 am and 1pm. We hope that you will stop by to support us. 
Announcement: The General Assembly of March 6 has been cancelled. 
                          
                         General Offer of Service: 2014-15
If non-tenured teachers want to maintain their priority for the 2014-15 teaching year, including the summer, 2015 courses, they must make sure that they have submitted their GOS for this year. They can find the GOS at http://www.vaniercollege.qc.ca/human-resources/files/2012/05/General-offer-of-service-2014-2015.pdf
If they do not submit this GOS to HR, they will have to respond to every posting in their discipline. Please spread the word so that nobody loses their hiring priority for this year. During the month of April, all non-tenured teachers will fill out a GOS for next year.  We will send out more information on this in early April.
                International Women’s Week Happy Hour 
                     Thursday, March 5   4:30 pm
                              D Cafeteria
                            RSVP at 7411 Families Welcome!







